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Tena koe Daran

Firstly on behalf of Hikoi mo Te Tiriti thank you for the massive mahi you and your team
played to ensure things ran as smoothly as possible and thank you for the manaakitanga
shown to all that attended. I know there were nerves on the lead up to Poneke but I had
faith in our teams to ensure this was done with respect and under the tikanga of Te
Raukura.

My graditude lays with our Mana whenua whom opened the doors to me when I knocked,
as the leader of the hikoi Tenei te mihi ki te haukainga o Poneke.

I hope that we all embrace the immense amount of wairua that was brought down through
the country and hold on to these memories forever.

No reira

Nga mihi

Nyze Manuel

Hiko1 Leader o Te Taitokerau

Sent from my 1Phone

On 6 Dec 2024, at 15:55, Daran Ponter_ wrote:

Kia ora koutou
Please see attached letter of thanks

Nga mihi
Daran
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